NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

North Avondale Welcome Wagon: June 2022
Description

When you were growing up, did the welcome wagon or newcomer’s club ever visit your family when
you moved to a new neighborhood? | remember this and loved it, as did my mom. I'd like to create the
same welcoming feeling to all new residents of North Avondale.

Would you like to help me? | am really looking for participation from all sections of the neighborhood!
Please come forward! The goal would be to personally greet each new family and share details of how
to get involved in the community and leave a small gift. This group may be similar to the “sunshine”
teams many of you may have at church. This will not be realtor sponsored, but neighbor and
neighborhood sponsored!

Please reach out to me if you'd like to help. In addition we are also looking for people to help in
delivering baskets to new neighbors in their neighborhood. The next planning meeting is Wednesday,
July 6 at 4:30pm.

Jolene Struebbe, jmstruebbe@gmail.com

Date Created
June 1, 2022
Author
jolene-struebbe



